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Metro Manila Subway Project Phase 1 

Package CP107: Rolling Stock 

ITEM 

NO. 

REFERENCE/CLAUSE/

SECTION 

CLARIFICATION REQUEST RESPONSE 

General 

1 Bidder’s Clarification 

dated 31st March, 2020 

 

Bidder’s Clarification 

dated 8th April, 2020 

 

Bidder’s Clarification 

dated 16th April, 2020 

 

Bidder’s Clarification 

dated 30th April, 2020 

Bidder would like to remind to Employer that Bidder has not 

received any answer from Employer for following clarifications; 

 

Bidder’s Clarification dated 31st March, 2020 

Bidder’s Clarification dated 8th April, 2020 

Bidder’s Clarification dated 16th April, 2020 

Bidder’s Clarification dated 30th April, 2020 

 

Especially, following clarifications are necessary for Bidder to 

complete the proposal, which shall take some time from receipt of 

answers. Therefore, there is possibility to ask Employer to extend 

the validity once again in case that GBB will not be issued in 

timely manner. 

 

Item No.5 of the Bidder’s Clarification dated 31st March 2020. 

 

To submit the Bona-fide proposal by the current deadline, Bidder 

would like to receive Employer’s reply as soon as possible. 

See the summary below on what GBB 

where the bidder’s clarifications were 

answered: 

 

31st March 2020- GBB No.6, GBB No.7; 

8 April 2020-GBB No.8; and  

30 April 2020-GBB No.9 

 

As to Bidder’s Clarifications dated 16 April 

2020. The Employer didn’t receive any 

letter from the bidder. We ‘re still 

coordinating with PS-DBM regarding this 

letter. 
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